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CO-OP (R)

FLOWER + GARDEN DUST

INSECTICIDE - FUNGICIDE

Controls Insect Pests and Plant Diseases

500 g

DOMESTIC

Guarantee:
Captan         5.%
Methoxychlor  3.0%
Malathion     4.0%

REG. NO. 5780  P.C.P. ACT

WARNING: Exposure to product may produce long term health
effects.  To minimize exposure, follow directions outlined on
this label.

READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

INTERPROVINCIAL COOPERATIVE LIMITED
P.O. BOX 1050, SASKATOON, SASKATCHEWAN S7K 3M9
WINNIPEG   MISSISSAUGA   MONTREAL   MONCTON

DIRECTIONS:  Apply a light, even coating to upper and lower leaf
surfaces.  Start when insects first appear and repeat every 7-10
days as necessary. On flowers, ornamentals, cucumbers, tomatoes,
eggplant and peppers use 60-90 g of product per 10m2.  Controls: 
Aphids, Mites, Cabbage Worms, Beetles, Leaf Hoppers and
Caterpillars, and diseases such as blights, mildews and leaf
spots. Apply product before diseases appear when weather
conditions are favourable for disease development.

For cucumbers:  apply only when foliage is dry.

PRECAUTIONS:  KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Never handle
material with bare hands.  Use rubber gloves; do not use leather
or cloth gloves.  Wash hands, face and arms thoroughly after
handling this product and before drinking, eating or smoking.  Do
not breathe dust.  When handling or applying, wear goggles and
clothing that completely covers arms and legs to minimize



exposure.  Change contaminated clothing and wash thoroughly
before re-use.  Wash clothing and gloves before re-use.  Always
work out of the wind when handling, or applying treatments.  Keep
unprotected persons out of operating area or vicinity where there
may be drift.  Thoroughly wash treated fruits and vegetables
prior to eating.  Malathion is harmful to petunias, crassula,
African violet, ilex, juniper and some ferns and care should be
observed if this product is used on ornamentals other than roses. 
Do not apply within 7 days of harvest or when temperature is
above 30'C.

FIRST AID:  In case of poisoning, call a physician immediately. 
IF ON SKIN, remove contaminated clothing and wash skin thoroughly
with soap and water.  IF IN EYES, flush with water for 5-10
minutes and obtain medical attention.  IF SWALLOWED, give the
patient one to two glasses of water, and cause vomiting by giving
one dose of syrup of ipecac.  If the patient does not vomit
within 20 minutes, give a second dose.  If syrup of ipecac is not
available, give the patient one to two glasses of water and cause
vomiting by inserting a finger down the throat.  Repeat with
water until vomit fluid is clear.  The patient should be lying
down with the head below the level of the feet.  DO NOT TRY TO
CAUSE VOMITING IF THE PATIENT IS UNCONSCIOUS OR IN A CONVULSIVE
STATE.

TOXICOLOGICAL INFORMATION: Malathion is an organophosphate and is
a cholinesterase inhibitor. Atropine is the antidote.

DISPOSAL: Do not reuse empty container. Wrap empty container and
discard in household garbage.

(R) Registered Trademark of TMC Distributing Ltd.
Used under license.

******************************

This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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